From: bipperjean

To: Tom Morphet; Craig Loomis; Gabe Thomas; kforester@haines.ak.us; Debra Schnabel; Ben AultmanMoore;
Natalie Dawson; Alekka Fullerton
Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 3:57:59 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Haines Borough. Do not click on
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing to to today to ask you to reject the substitution ordinance. I like the one the Ad
Hoc Cmittee came up with. I know that it was stated by an assembly member that shorter term
would be better so that members of the community couldn't be bribed. I am asking you what
keeps you all from taking bribes? Tou all serve more than 1 year and have friends and family
in this town. If you leave it how the Ad Hoc had it you will be able to have people on there
with experience and avoid the problem we had last year. Increasing the hearing panel fromn3
to 4 voting members is going to increase the majority to 75% when really you only need 51%.
That would make it way harder for someone to prove their case. Please stick to the original
ordinance the Ad Hoc Committee cane up with.

Thank you
Holly Thomas

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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